Tracy Marlow

Tracy Mariow	
From: Sent: To: Subject: Attachments:	14 January 2021 13:14 Tracy Marlow RE: 20/00860/OUT - 92A Yorktown Road YRS-92-SuDs Report.pdf
CAUTION: This is an EX	KTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.
Dear Tracy, Following your e-ma	ail below regarding our Outline Application for the development of 92 Yorktown Road
Requesting a SuDs Report be submitted.	
Attached is the aforementioned report which has taken some time to get.	
We trust that the application can now proceed.	
Regards,	
Phillip Doudney.	
PDA Architects.	
Sent: 18 November To: Subject: 20/00860/0	<pre>v <tracy.marlow@bracknell-forest.gov.uk> 2020 11:00 OUT - 92A Yorktown Road</tracy.marlow@bracknell-forest.gov.uk></pre>
Dear Mr Doudney,	
Sustainable Drainage during validation an	gards to the above application, it has been pointed out to me by the a Case Officer that a e strategy should have been submitted as part of this application. I should have picked this up d my apologies for that. We will require you to submit a SUDs report before this application can herefore invalidating the application until the report is received.
Please can you also clarify if the Planning Statement is intended to also serve as a Design and Access Statement which is also a validation requirement.	
If you have any queries concerning the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.	
Regards	
*******	*********

This e-mail will be read by employees of the Council and all personal information will be dealt with in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation May 2018 and subsequent data protection laws. The views expressed in this e-mail are those of the individual and not necessarily the views or opinions of Bracknell Forest Council.

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the system manager. Email: mail.administrator@bracknell-forest.gov.uk
This footnote also confirms that this e-mail has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses. Although the Council has taken steps to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free we advise that in keeping with good ICT practice the recipients should confirm this for themselves.
